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Memo 
     
To: Pastors, Principals & Office Managers    

From: Frank Lienert, Director of Media & Communications  

Date: August 15, 2025  

Subject: Official Papal Portrait & Diocesan Directory Submissions  

 

 

If you have not yet procured a papal portrait for display in your parish, rectory, or school, 
from a parish supply vendor, please use the following official portrait of Pope Leo XIV 

The United States Conference of Catholic Bishops (USCCB) has secured the rights to this official 
portrait from Vatican Media and authorized its distribution to all U.S. dioceses. You may have the 
necessary number of prints produced by the vendor of your choice. 

Please note: this permission is limited to printing the portrait for display purposes only. It does not 
extend to the creation of additional items (e.g., holy cards, brochures, flyers, or other print 
materials). 

 
 

 

https://www.scd.org/sites/default/files/2025-08/Vatican%20Pope%20Leo%20XIV%20portrait%20high%20res.jpg

